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MCCC AWARDS CHAD E. NYITRAY SCHOLARSHIP 

 
MONROE, Mich. – Monroe County Community College has awarded the Chad E. Nyitray 

Scholarship to Nathan Fleck.  The $1,400 scholarship is to be used for tuition, fees and books. 

Fleck of Petersburg, graduated in 2014 from St. Mary Catholic Central.  He will be studying 

Business Management at MCCC.  He volunteers frequently for his church.  He is the son of David and 

Jennifer Fleck. 

To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must have at least a 3.0 GPA, be enrolled full-time 

in a business-related curriculum and plan to transfer to a college or university to pursue a bachelor’s 

degree in business.  Additionally, a student must be a Monroe County or Washtenaw County resident. 

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC 

Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135.  For information about funding a scholarship, contact The 

Foundation at MCCC at (724) 384-4214. 
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